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To: Headteacher 
 Head of PE/PE Co-ordinator 
 All Norfolk Schools 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Colleague 
 
Sports Development Changes 
 
For those of you who are not already aware, the County Sports Development Office 
has relocated from County Hall to the above address.   
 
We are now fully electronic and a new telephone system has been installed.  As this 
is a small office we do not have a personal telephone switchboard operator but 
instead a very efficient voicemail system which has remote access.  Therefore, in the 
event that the voicemail answers your call, please leave a message and we can then 
get back to you regardless of our whereabouts.  This applies to all staff within the 
unit (telephone numbers are attached). 
 
 
 
 
 

Continued/............ 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
The contribution that sport can make to social, educational, cultural, environmental 
and economic life; the physical activity and health benefits, has been recognised 
through Government Strategies.  At a County level, this is reflected in the County 
Sports Development Plan, which we are now seeking to deliver through partnerships 
and a co-ordinated approach across the County.  To enable us to continue our work 
towards achieving this, we are providing office accommodation and hosting a 
number of posts, namely: 
 

- Jenny Day, ECB Women’s Club Cricket Development Officer/East 
Anglia. 

 
- James Eason, Norfolk Sports Alliance Manager. 
- Jane Hannah, Norfolk Active Sports Development Officer. 
- Sue Pennington, Administration, Communication and Information 

Officer. 
Details of the Norfolk Sports Alliance, Active Sport Partnership, has 
recently been sent to Junior, Primary, Middle, High and Special Schools 
together with a newsletter.  (If you have not received a copy, please 
telephone Sue Pennington, 01603 727885).  The Partnership activities 
are designed for eight years of age and upwards (with the exception of 
tennis which applies from seven years of age). 

 
- External funding has been sought and approved for five years to cover 

the post of Norfolk Disability Sport Co-ordinator.  This post will be 
advertised in the near future and will also be based at Turner Road. 

 
If you would like a copy of the Norfolk County Council Sports Development Strategy 
please contact Debbie Barr, Admin Assistant, (01603) 727882, email 
debbie.barr.edu@norfolk.gov.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 

Liz Delany 
County Sports Development Officer 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Telephone Numbers 
 
 

01603: 
   

Liz Delany County Sports Development Officer 727884  
 
 
Debbie Barr Admin Assistant 727882  
 
 
James Eason Norfolk Sports Alliance Manager 727886  
 
 
Jane Hannah Norfolk Active Sports Development Officer 727887  
 
 
Sue Pennington Active Sport Admin, Communication and  727885  
 Information Officer. 
 
 
Jenny Day ECB Women’s Club Cricket Development Officer/ 727889  
 East Anglia  

 


